
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke             Term: Term 4  2024-2025              Topic: Happily Ever After 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We have had the most wonderful term in 

Pembroke class!  

Towards the start of our term we kicked 

off our topic of ‘Happily Ever After’ by 

going to the Corn Exchange theatre to 

watch the Gruffalo. This was a highlight 

for the children and staff and when they 

see photos of the day they still smile and 

or talk to us about it! Hopefully, we will be 

able to get out and about to see another 

show before the end of year!  

As part of the topic ‘Happily Ever After’, 

we have had a book of the week each 

week. The children have engaged so 

highly with all of these and many have 

favourites that they will now reach for on 

the book shelf and read independently or 

chose to read with a friend or an adult! 

This love of reading has also stemmed 

quite a lot of drama where we have 

been using masks, items of clothing and 

props to recreate each of the stories! This 

high level of engagement has also been 

replicated in our bucket sessions!  

This term, we have been celebrating 

some key events including Pancake Day. 

This was a wonderful opportunity for 

children to make, decorate and eat their 

own pancakes whilst also trying some 

new foods!  

As Pembroke class, we have been 

continuing to develop our transitioning 

skills. We have been off around the track, 

over to the other field and other 

playground, had a little walk to look at 

the construction site and many more 

including our trip to the theatre!  

The children have continued to blow me 

away with all that they are achieving and 

I can’t wait to see what the Summer term 

brings for us all! Our next topic is ‘Bugs 

Life’ and this will involve lots more stories, 

transitioning and exploring of our 

surrounding places!  

 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 4th April 2025 

 

First day back: Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 


